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Bill Bess Drive & Semo Port Office Pavement Improvements 
MoDOT Project No. WCI25000083 

 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

 
Project Description.   
Concrete pavement construction, sidewalk construction and other incidental items. The 
project is located at the Southeast Missouri Regional Port Authority in Cape Girardeau 
and Scott Counties, Missouri.   
 
Bids.  Sealed Proposals for furnishing all labor, materials, equipment, tools, and other 
incidental items necessary for the project will be received by the: 
 

Southeast Missouri Regional Port Authority 
10 Bill Bess Drive 
Scott City, MO  63780 
www.semoport.com 

 
Bids Due  on or before  WEDNESDAY December 18, 2024, at  1:00 P.M. (LOCAL 
TIME), 
 
at which time and place the Proposals will be opened and considered.  Any Proposal 
received subsequent to the aforementioned time will be promptly returned to the Bidder.  
Proposal must be on the form provided and in accordance with the Contract Documents. 
 
Bidder must be experienced in concrete pavement construction and other work as 
described in the Contract Documents. 
 
Bidder must be pre-qualified by MoDOT in accordance with Sec 102.2 of the Missouri 
Standard Specifications for Highway Construction.   
 
Contractor must affirm that all on-site employees have completed a ten-hour OSHA 
construction safety program as required under Missouri law (RSMo 292.675). 
 
This project will be partially funded with funding from the Missouri Department of 
Transportation (MoDOT) and therefore is subject to the regulations associated with that 
program.  
 
Prevailing wages will be required.  
 
Contract Documents.  Bids shall be made in accordance with the Plans titled "Bill Bess 
Drive & Semo Port Office Pavement Improvements - MoDOT Project No. WCI25000083” 
dated November 15, 2024 and the Bid Documents and Specifications, titled "Bill Bess 
Drive & Semo Port Office Pavement Improvements - MoDOT Project No. WCI25000083” 
dated November 15, 2024.  These will be available electronically beginning Tuesday, 
November 19, 2024 from the office of Martin Hoffman, Project Engineer, Bowen 






